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Classroom Happenings 

TRAIN WEEK! 
We all enjoyed our 
week of incorporating 
trains into our 
curriculum.  We 
brought the train table 
into our  
Classroom.  We also 
enjoyed a snack of 
graham crackers, ritz 
crackers and whipped 
cream to symbolize a 
train.  Delicious! 

Outdoor Play 
We love our outdoor time!  We have 

extended our time outside due to the lovely 
weather that did not want to leave!  We 

certainly are not complaining!  Our 
gardening area has grown due to our need to 
plant the bulbs before the first frost.  Many 
of the children have shown an interest in 
planting and working in our garden. The 
arrival of spring will showcase all of our 
hard work.  Beautiful, decorative stones 

identify the boundaries of our garden.  We 
have discussed many interesting fun facts 
about plants, soil, weather, seasons, etc.  

The various bulbs all have different bloom 
times in the spring. The beautiful and 

colorful spring blooms will provide brilliant 
color for us on our playground in the spring. 
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DOWN BY THE STATION 

THE LITTLE ENGINE THAT 
COULD 

THE GOODNIGHT TRAIN 

CHILDREN 
PREPARING A 
RECIPE  

ABIGAIL HAVING 
A CASUAL 
CONVERSATION 
ON THE PHONE 

CHILDREN 
ENJOYING THE CARS 
DURING FREE 
CHOICE TIME  

 
SPECIAL CELEBRATION 
Thank you for joining our Panda Bear classroom 
to celebrate family before the Thanksgiving 
holiday break.  We wish you all a safe, fun, and 
relaxing time with your families and friends.  We 
will look forward to seeing you back at school on 
Monday, November 28th!   
      

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
Thanksgiving Break 
12/23/2016 – 12/27/2016 
 
Winter Holiday Break 
12/21/2016 – 12/3/2016 
 
First Day of School in 2017 
1/4/2017 


